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Ephesus

Good job working hard, not putting up with sin,
and being faithful. But you are not acting out of
love for God anymore.

Ephesus

Good job working hard, not putting up with sin,
and being faithful. But you are not acting out of
love for God anymore.

Smyrna

Even though you are poor and are suﬀering, you
will be rewarded at the end.

Smyrna

Even though you are poor and are suﬀering, you
will be rewarded at the end.

Pergamum

You are living in a very wicked place where people
love to sin, and you are mostly faithful. But you
have followed some of their sinful practices, and
you must stop!

Pergamum

You are living in a very wicked place where people
love to sin, and you are mostly faithful. But you
have followed some of their sinful practices, and
you must stop!

Thyatira

Good job being faithful. You don't give up! But,
you are putting up with an evil woman in your
church who is leading others astray. She will be
punished for her sins and so will those who follow
her!

Thyatira

Good job being faithful. You don't give up! But,
you are putting up with an evil woman in your
church who is leading others astray. She will be
punished for her sins and so will those who follow
her!

Sardis

It might look to others like you are doing
everything you need to do, but you are really dead
inside. You need to obey what you have been
taught.

Sardis

It might look to others like you are doing
everything you need to do, but you are really dead
inside. You need to obey what you have been
taught.

Philadelphia

Good job being faithful!

Philadelphia

Good job being faithful!

Laodicea

Because you are so rich, you have become
complacent. You neither hot nor cold - you are
lukewarm! I want to spit you out of my mouth! But
I'm here waiting for you to return to me.

Laodicea

Because you are so rich, you have become
complacent. You neither hot nor cold - you are
lukewarm! I want to spit you out of my mouth! But
I'm here waiting for you to return to me.

The church I’m most like is: _____________________________

The church I’m most like is: _____________________________

